
 

 
 

LATEST NEWS 

SUMMER 2019 

 
 

Welcome to our Summer 2019 update on 
our plans for this September and next 

year’s events. 
 

Firstly, we must say how sorry we are that, 
Neil and Annie have decided to retire from 
the events. We’ve been friends for a long 

time and have worked along-side of them 
both since the birth of the Tour de Bretagne 

in 2008, and more recently the Prologue 
Spring Classic. We will miss them, 
however, we do respect their wishes, and 

understand why they have taken the 
decision, but it won’t be the same without 

them both. 
 
We also, have an announcement and that 

is, Neil & Annie’s daughter, Helen (Jo’s 
wonder wing woman) and her husband Pete 

(Norman’s wing man) have offered to join 
us in helping us to organise and run the 
tours in the future. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
In association with 

 
 
Now, onto our plans for the events. Starting 

with the 100th Anniversary of Draper 
Tools in association with the RAC. A one 

day classic car run through the New Forest 
on Saturday 7th September 2019. We’ll 
start and finish at the Draper Tools visitor 

centre in Chandlers Ford, Hampshire, and 
we’re planning a delightful route through 

the New Forest, taking in some lovely 
scenery, on the less travelled roads. The 
entry fee is just £75.00 for the day. 

 
Most of you will know Nigel, who works 

along-side Chris, they are your ‘go to’ 
engineers when something needs fixing on 
your cherished cars, what you maybe don’t 

know is that Nigel is also the Sales Manager 
at Draper Tools. He’s optimistic and hoping 

for a hundred cars, so at the moment we 
don’t have a limit on the number of entries 

until we reach a hundred that is. However, 
we do have a time limit and your entries 
must be in by the 7th August 2019 please. 

 
The Entry form is on the Brit Assist website, 

go to www.britassist.com and click on 
the icon for Draper Tools 100 year 
Anniversary run, where you’ll find full 

Terms and Conditions and the Entry form, 
The entry cost is just £75.00. We’re sorry 

but we’re unable to take cheques, so please 
pay by either electronic payment – BACS or 
call Norman or Jo for making a card 

payment. If for one reason or another we 
can’t take your call, don’t worry, we’ll call 

you back, when it’s safe to do so.  Also 
attached is an Entry form if you prefer to fill 
it in and Email it back to us at, 

office@britassist.com  
 

http://www.britassist.com/
mailto:office@britassist.com


 
Next year the Prologue Spring Classic 

Tour Friday 3rd & Saturday 4th April 
2020 we’re heading off to Chepstow to stay 

at the St Pierre Marriott Hotel & Country 
Club. The hotel is booked and we can only 
take a maximum number of entries of 35, 

we’re afraid that we expect to be 
oversubscribed again in 2020, so suggest 

you get your entry in early. Again the Entry 
form is on the Brit Assist website 
www.britassist.com please click on the 

icon for the Prologue Spring Classic, 
where you’ll find the form and full terms & 

conditions. A reservation fee of £100.00 is 
payable to secure your place, with the 
remaining £495.00 payable by December 

31st 2019. 
 

The planning is still in the early stages as 
we’ve been a little busy just recently, with 

our other work and the Tour de Bretagne, 
but we promise we won’t disappoint. We 
know you were all pleasantly surprised 

when we visited Rutland this year so there 
are more treats for next. We’ll let you know 

more as soon as we know ourselves. 
 

Rutland Water 2019 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Which leads us nicely on to our plans for 
Tour de Bretagne 2020. We’re just 

finalising our booking at the Hotel, so as 
soon as we’ve got a contract to secure the 

rooms we’ll send out further details. The 
Entry form and terms and conditions, will 
be up and running on the website. 

www.tourdebretagne.co.uk 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Tour de Bretagne 2020 

 

http://www.tourdebretagne.co.uk/

